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Model in Darling Park built by Eric Kuhne’s staff  
 
So, using the following link I sent the attached PDF as a submission in opposition to the proposed 
redevelopment: 
 
https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/have-your-say?project=99791b41-3d45-405b-a43f-e6ce0984016b 
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The PDF will give you some idea of the impact Eric has had, not only on the lives of our whole 
family, but also on the countless thousands of people who enjoy the depth of research and 
thought that has gone into all his projects. We have visited most of his projects, all amazing 
testament to his philosophy of civic design, the most spectacular being the Titanic Museum in 
Belfast. 
 
As intimated in the attached PDF, it is distressing to think the unique quality in the the shape of a 
ship design of Cockle Bay Wharf in will be entirely lost if this proposed re-development proceeds. 
 
I am cognisant of how busy Mr. Elliot is as we approach the elections. However, if you think this 
email and its attachment would be of interest to him feel free to forward it to him. 
 
Likewise, if Mr. Elliot believes the content of my email and the attachment would be informative for 
the Hon. Anthony Roberts, MP, I would have no objection to my email and attachment being 
brought to his attention by Mr. Ellliot. 
 
With my warm regards, 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. John Howell. 
 
 
From: John Howell  
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 11:05 AM 
To: Aron Mola  
Subject: Re: MP David Elliott - 83 Woodbury St, North Rocks 
 
 
Aron Mola JP 
Electorate Officer 
Office of The Hon David Elliott MP 
Member for Baulkham Hills 
 
Dear Aron, 
 
Please pass on our gratitude to Hon. David Elliot for his support in opposition to DA/649/2018. 
 
I am assuming Julie Lockhart is on the staff of the City of Parramatta Council – Correct? 
 
I yet haven’t heard from the Council any details regarding the date of the PLPP.  
 
With sincere thanks for your personal interest and guidance, 
 
John Howell. 
 
From: Aron Mola  
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 11:59 AM 
To: 'John Howell'  
Subject: MP David Elliott - 83 Woodbury St, North Rocks 
 
Dear Dr Howell 
 
As requested, please see the below. 
 
If you have any further questions, or require any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 






